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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE      
                   City Commission Agenda Memo #23-0238  
 REGULAR MEETING 
 
TO:  Honorable Mayor & Members of the  
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM: Greg Chavarria, City Manager 
 
DATE: March 8, 2023 
 
TITLE: Motion Approving a Services Agreement between the City of Fort 

Lauderdale and the Fort Lauderdale Community Redevelopment Agency 
(CRA) – (Commission Districts 2 and 3)  

 

 
Recommendation 
Staff recommends the City Commission approve a Services Agreement between the City 
of Fort Lauderdale and the CRA for the benefit of the Northwest Progresso Flagler Heights 
CRA and Central City CRA for Fiscal Years starting October 1, 2022 through the sunset 
date for each CRA.  
 
Background 
The City of Fort Lauderdale will provide staff and services which are needed to carry out 
the mission of the CRA. The roles and services provided by the City of Fort Lauderdale 
are outlined in the Services Agreement (Exhibit 1).  
 
The Services Agreement complies with the Northwest-Progresso-Flagler Heights 
Community Redevelopment Plan and the Central City Community Redevelopment Plan, 
as the services provided allow the CRA to implement the goals and objectives of each 
plan. 
 
Resource Impact  

There will be no current fiscal year impact to the City. The CRA will reimburse the City 

up to $2,323,673.00 under the Services Agreement for FY 2022/2023. This amount may 

vary for each subsequent fiscal year. 

 
 Strategic Connections 
This item supports the Press Play Fort Lauderdale 2024 Strategic Plan, specifically 
advancing:  
 

 The Neighborhood Enhancement Focus Area  

 Goal 4: Build a thriving and inclusive community of neighborhoods.  
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This item advances the Fast Forward Fort Lauderdale 2035 Vision Plan: We Are 
Prosperous. 
 
Related CAM 
#23-0191 
 
Attachments  
Exhibit 1 – Services Agreement 
Exhibit 2 - Estimated Services Charges for FY 2022-2023 Budget 
 

 
Prepared by:   Lynn Solomon, Assistant City Attorney     
Charter Officer:   D’Wayne Spence, Interim City Attorney 
 


